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      18th December 2020 
 
Re: Remote Learning 
 

Dear Parent, 

As you will be aware, pupils will be returning in the Spring Term in a staggered fashion.  
 
From Monday 4th – Friday 8th January pupils in Year 7, 8, 9 and 10 should undertake remote learning by 
accessing the online timetable for their year group (with accompanying Zoom lessons and G:Drive 
resources) via the section below on the Academy’s homepage or via remote.eastwoodacademy.co.uk 
 

 
 
All pupils have been issued with a hard copy of a ‘Course Booklet’ in each subject. These booklets include 
the work that pupils will complete each half-term. The booklets are an integral part of face-face teaching 
and allow pupils to continue their learning when off site. When pupils return, they will be required to 
submit their work booklets to their subject teachers for marking.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

  
Mr. N. Houchen 
Principal 

http://www.epat.education/
http://remote.eastwoodacademy.co.uk/

